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1           ComReg 09/90 
 

Call for input on Industry trends for ComReg Strategy Statement 
 
 
ComReg has initiated a review of its strategy for the period 2010 to 2012 and is seeking 
stakeholder input into the development of a strategy statement. The process is in its initial 
phase, which involves the gathering and analysis of information that will inform the 
review.  
 
At a later stage in the process ComReg will consult on a draft Strategy Statement with a 
view to publishing a revised strategy statement in 2010. At this stage, ComReg is seeking 
input specifically in relation to the environmental, technology and market trends affecting 
the communications industry and regulation over the next three years. The objective of this 
phase of analysis is to ascertain the major market influences, which ultimately affect the 
shape of the industry and end user demands and requirements.   
 
Interested parties are invited to send a written submission by way of responding to this call 
for input by 22 December 2009.  The feedback received will assist in formulating the 
strategy.  Alternatively, ComReg would welcome meeting with interested parties during 
this period.  
 
This call for input is specifically in relation to the factors outlined above and interested 
parties will have an opportunity to comment on ComReg’s draft Strategy Statement when 
it is issued.   
 
The due date for comments is Tuesday 22 December 2009 at 5.30 pm. 

 
Comments should be submitted to:- 
 

Jason Reid 
Commission for Communications Regulation 
Irish Life Centre 
Abbey Street 
Dublin 1 
Ireland 
Ph:  +353-1-8049752      Fax: +353-1-804 9600   Email: jason.reid@comreg.ie 

 
 

John Doherty, Chairperson 


